
MOSES LAKE MUNICIPAL AIRPORT

COMMISSION MEETING

July 13,2012

VISITORS: None

ATTENDEES: Darel Fuller, Tom Dent, Jerry Richardson, Delone Krueger, Lew Mason,

Brent Reese.

MINUTES: June 8,2012.

CORRRESPONDENCE: email from Gary Harer, Municipal Services Director, City of

Moses Lake

AIRPORT INSPECTION: DAREL FULLER

AUGUST INSPECTION: Jerry Richardson

OLD BUSINESS

A: RESPONSE TO 2012 GRANTS DENIED

See letter attached from Gary Harer

"AIRPORT INFORMATION SYSTEM" UPDATE

System has not been updated since 2009, needed to be updated at the time of grant

application.

B: RUNWAY & TAXIWAY CRACK SEAL SURVEY

Needs to be done as soon as possible. Large cracks in runways & taxiways.

C: TAXIWAY NORTHEAST END; WIDENING AT CORNER

Looking to asphalt corner (extending asphalt). Will coordinate with city to see if both

crack sealing & extending asphalt can be done within other projects. Can this be added

to already planned projects?

NEW BUSINESS

A: WAMA: GARY GREEN, EXECUTIVE DIR., SMALL AIRPORT COMMITTEE

Wants Moses Lake Municipal Airport to join, cost $50 - $75 a year. Commissioners

decided against joining WAMA.



B: WSDOT AVIATION - STATE CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM

Robert Hodgman, WSDOT Aviation planner, new hire from state, met with Tom Dent

and Lew Mason. Not much info on meeting.

C: OTHER

Tom Dent did some research and found 10,000 gallon fuel tank in Calgary for $50,000.00

but did not include card reader. It was reported that Ephrata's system complete fuel

system with card reader and all electronics cost $ 100,000.00 (installed).

VOLUNTEER TIME:

Darel Fuller: 6 hrs

Delone Krueger 2 hrs

Jerry Richardson 8 hrs

Tom Dent 6 hrs

Lew Mason 2 hrs



Page 1 of 1

Darel Fuller

From: "Gary Harer" <gharer@cityofml.com>

To: "Darel Fuller" <dfuller@nwi.net>; "Jerry Richardson" <jrichardson@moseslake-wa.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2012 4:54 PM

Subject: Airport Grant

Darel, Jerry

I received a call from Eric Johnson regarding our grant application. He stated that in his preliminary

review of our application he noted that our Airport Information System has not been updated since

2009. The Airport Information System is required to be updated at the time of the application. With

this and the limited amount of available funding he suspended his review and said that the City will not

receive any grant funding for this year.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Gary Harer
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